
 MINUTES OF PACKARDS OF OREGON, INC., MEMBERSHIP MEETING
May 10, 2016

The meeting was called to order at 7:05 p.m., at The Peppermill Restaurant, Aloha, OR, by Monte
Glud,  President (Co-Director).

Present: Monte Glud, President (Co-Director)    Matt Hackney, Co-Tour Director
Robert Douglas, Vice President (Co-Director) Elaine Glud, Secretary

 Howard Freedman, Treasurer    Evelyn Freedman
Dave McCready    Joe Santana
Frankie Douglas    Tim Dickhaus  
Dave Munger    William Price  
Tom Taylor    Susie & George Chobin

Packards driven to the meeting this evening:                 John Imlay and Joe Santana
Other antique cars driven to the meeting this evening:  Howard & Evelyn Freedman, Robert &       
                                                                                        Frankie Douglas, Matt Hackney.  
 
After a motion, which was seconded and unanimously voted upon, the reading of the Minutes of
the April meeting were dispensed.

Treasurer’s Report: $5,288.77. 

 A flyer was passed out regarding The Gallon House Bridge Tour scheduled for Saturday, May 21,
2016, sponsored by the Classic Car Club.  Bill Price discussed the itinerary and requested that
anyone wishing to attend should email or text Matt.

 John mentioned the June 25, 2016 tour to two museums, which will be a 1 day event to Tacoma,
Washington.  He briefly discussed the itinerary.

Robert passed out a flyer for the July 23-24, 2016, 100  Anniversary of The Columbia Gorgeth

Highway Tour.  Registration is by going online: www.herh.org.  He briefly discussed the itinerary.

Matt discussed the Forest Grove Concours scheduled for July 17, 2016, which is featuring
German cars.  He also mentioned that Papa’s Toys is selling many of their cars this coming
weekend (May 14-15, 2016).  Karla visited with George Riehl and said he is doing well.  George
Campbell has visited with George Riehl, but has had no contact recently with the Club.  

Howard presented a DVD video entitled Priceless Packards, published by the Packard Museum,
Dayton, Ohio, which was informative and showed some beautiful cars..

 The meeting adjourned.
  
Submitted by Elaine Glud, Secretary  

http://www.herh.org.
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